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The T or of Central Inlclligcn(e

Washington,D.C. 20505

23 January 1978

Dear Ed,

('Ihanksfor your very thoughtful note on
STAT I am excited at the prospect of

his joining us in a couple of weeks. He
certainly seems to have all sorts of potential.

Hope you are enjoying the Foundation.
A1l the best.

™

Y ) ;;
ours fo

STANSFIELD TURNER

Mr. Edwin A. Deagle, Jr.
Deputy Director for
International Relations
The Rockefeller Foundation
1133 Avenue of the Americas
New York, New York 10036
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